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Keri Ouellette <kouellette@portlandmaine.gov>

Re: Building Permit Application - Deck - 472 St. John St. - Schmesser/Horton
Zachary Schmesser <zach.schmesser@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 14, 2018 at 10:29 AM
To: Keri Ouellette <kouellette@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Keri,

Thanks for reviewing this so quickly. The existing deck that is currently there is 10'x12'. The deck is setback from the property line
28' and the house is 38'.

Thanks, please let me know if I can help clarify anything else.

Zach
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